River Valley Middle School
33 Epworth Park Road

Grand Bay-Westfield, NB

E5K 1W1 (506) 738-6500

Ms. T. McGrath, Principal


                    Mrs. D. Sawyer, Vice-Principal


November 2015
Dear Parents/Guardians/Community Members,

The Parent School Support Committee (PSSC), working with school staff, will be hosting a Career Fair for students at RVMS on January 12th, 2016 (Snow date of January 19th).

Many students at the middle school level are already thinking about what interests them today, what they might be good at, and what they can do in their future lives. We are asking for your help to come and share your experiences with our students. 
Our goal is to help students understand the wide variety of job opportunities available to them, and to help show them how strong academics can support them in their future careers. What better way to demonstrate this to our students than to show them examples from our community of people who are successful and happy with their career choices? We know that there are many talented people out there whose stories will inspire our students. 

As a community member, we are asking you to:
1. Come and share your time at our school from 12:30-3:30 on January 12th.
2. Be prepared to chat with students in small groups about your job.

Specifically, what kinds of things to you do in your job? What skills do you need?     What did you learn in school that helps you do your job each day?

Handouts, materials, displays or products from your job are welcome, but not expected. We just need your time and willingness to share your knowledge with our students.
If you think you would like to come and give us a hand, please let us know by Friday, December 4th, 2015. Questions or your RSVP can be sent to Andrew Easton, a PSSC member, at paramedicnb@gmail.com.

Thank you for considering our request. 
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